

Enquiries to: John Smith

Tel No: Email:

01324 590979 john.smith@falkirk.gov.uk

Mr Lee Jefferson

request-365228-846faafd@whatdotheyknow.com

Our Ref:

92913/JS/GWR

Your Ref:

11/11/2016

Dear Mr Jefferson

I refer to your Freedom of Information request regarding building closures.

I can confirm that the Falkirk Council has not closed any buildings which has resulted in the service provided being lost due to budget cuts. All services provided in buildings now closed have been relocated

Yours sincerely

Head of Economic Development & Environmental Services